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15/04/2019  12:21:392019/1697/P OBJ Juan 

Estevez-Breton

I want to object this application mainly on environmental grounds: there are several mature trees within the 

space where the proposed new houses would be built; it would be a great loss to have them felled. As the 

owners of the proposed new houses are very likely to own cars, that would add to the air pollution, the noise 

and the congestion on our street(Frognal). Last but not least, the houses surrounding the proposed 

development, would certainly lose day light and privacy as there would not be sufficient distance between 

them and the new ones.
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